To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: Personal interest and care
Date: Thursday, 18 July 2024 8:07:14 AM

Re: Personal interest and care

Dear Committee Secretary,

I was disappointed to hear about the high levels of bullying of students in Tasmanian
schools. My children have not experienced this at their local Christian school. There has
been nothing but a personal interest and concern in how they are doing. I hope the
Committee comes up with good recommendations to preserve this opportunity, and to
extend this culture and environment to other schools in Tasmania.

Sincerely,
Mr. Brian Bosveld
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